

January 7th, 2016

Governor Jerry Brown State Capitol, Suite 1173 Sacramento, CA 95814

Dear Governor Brown:

On behalf of all interpreters in California I would like to extend my deepest gratitude for not only supporting but also funding the expansion of language services in our court system.

We are very lucky to live in one of the most beautiful places on earth, and the diversity of our residents is one of our greatest assets. Serving the different cultures and languages of all Californians will go a long way to show our commitment to equal access for all.

You've made us very proud and we look forward to continue working together.

I will be honored to help in whichever way I can with this great undertaking.

Your constituent, supporter and admirer,

Ariel Carlos Torrone President CFI Local 39000